
 

 

SAPC e-Note: SAHPRA CCI WEBINAR SERIES 2ND MODULE: LEGISLATIVE 

REVIEW 

Dear Pharmacy Professional, 

SAPC e-Note: SAHPRA CCI WEBINAR SERIES 2ND MODULE: LEGISLATIVE REVIEW 

  

The South African Health Products Regulatory Authority (SAHPRA) is excited to invite you to the 2nd  webinar 

for our Codeine Care Initiative (CCI) series. The first module focused on the holistic management of pain, 

cough and colds.  

 

This 2nd webinar will focus on a review of legislation around codeine-containing medicines. 

Why should you attend? 

• You have an opportunity to better understand legislation around codeine-containing medicines. 

• You may have some burning questions – this is your chance to engage on this topic. 

Who should attend? 

• Industry stakeholders 

• Healthcare professionals 

Meeting details: 

• 07 August 2024 

• 19:00 - 20:00 

Register here: https://bit.ly/3LKs5IX 

  

Get more information on the launch webinar: https://www.sahpra.org.za/event/cci-webinar-series-module-1-

holistic-management-for-pain-cough-colds/ 

 

Yours sincerely,   

 Vincent Tlala 

Registrar/CEO   
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